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Evaluation deadline extended
We would love to hear from you to know how your November Testing Week
went. The deadline for submitting the evaluation survey has been extended

until Friday 28th of January 2022.
 
You can easily access the survey here: https://redcap.link/Nov2021ETWsurvey

Your participation is highly appreciated, because it gives us very valuable
knowledge about the importance of European Testing Week, its impact and
how we might improve ETW.
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to email the ETW secretariat
at eurotest.rigshospitalet@regionh.dk

If you no longer want to participate in ETW (both Spring and Autumn), please clickthe "Opt-out" link below and follow further instructions.
By choosing to "Opt-out" of European Testing Week, your organisation will:
- Be removed from our list of signed-up organisations;
- No longer receive the ETW newsletter, announcements or promotional offers with
diagnostic kit companies.
Click here to Opt-Out of European Testing Week. 
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